
ELECTION UPDATE
Attempts to stop the referendum in California on gay marriage
failed,  but  they  succeeded  in  Florida  in  derailing  the
referendum  on  school  vouchers.  Regarding  the  California
initiative, all the state’s bishops signed a strong statement
urging Catholics to support the traditional understanding of
marriage as a male-female union.

The November results will be closely watched.

https://www.catholicleague.org/election-update/

